
The superb fairywren has been voted bird of the year for 2021 and is 

showing signs of decline in its traditional habitat in urban areas across 

Australia. The winner of the Guardian Australia/Birdlife Australia poll was 

announced on Friday after more than 400,000 votes were cast during the 

10-day competition. 

Students at school are also involved in National Bird Week (18th October 

to 24 October) by participating in the Australian Backyard Bird Count this 

week. They are logging their findings online and you can on to the site and 

see their results.  
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 By Nicola Cowie 



Have fun exploring and 

creating with Fairy Wrens! 
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